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Olivia Dias

From: SHEILA CASE-HOWELL <CASEHOWELL@msn.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 3, 2021 1:06 PM

To: Olivia Dias

Subject: RE:  21-104867-LD, 21-104869-ZO

I oppose this modification!  The traffic on Kale street is awful as of right now.  This will just add to the problem. 

The back of my home sits on Kale and I hear the busy traffic day and night and the occupants of apartments 

haven't even moved in.  Please contact me if you have any questions.  My phone is 503-463-6362. 

 

Sheila cases Howell 

4532 Summer Wind Ct. NE 

Salem, OR. 97305 


